
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
Window Rock – Apache County 

Arizona 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by Navajo Transit 
System at Navajo Division of Transportation Complex at 10:00AM on February 
16, 2024 for the purpose of considering a project for which financial assistance 
is being sought from the U.S. Department of Transportation. Grant funds will be 
used to provide public transportation services for the Navajo Nation reservation 
and surrounding communities, Bus/vehicle procurements, and shop equipment. 

At the hearing, Navajo Transit System will afford an opportunity for interested 
persons or agencies to be heard with respect to the social, economic, and 
environmental aspects of the project. Interested persons may submit oral or 
written evidence and recommendations with respect to said project. 

Comments on the proposed project are invited from the general public, other 
public transportation providers and human service agencies. Interested parties 
may comment on the project or obtain more details about the project by writing 
to: 
 Transit Manager 
 PO Box 1330 
 Window Rock AZ 86515 
 Phone: (928) 729-4002 
 Fax: (928) 729-4116 
 Email: navajotransit@outlook.com 

Comments will be accepted up to 10:00AM on February 16, 2024. A copy of the 
grant proposal is currently available for public inspection at Navajo Transit 
System office. 


